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Dear Sir,

It is a pleasure to advise you that Vandana Bharti, a member of your organization, has been
elevated to the grade of Senior Member of IEEE this year.

Senior Member is the highest professional grade of IEEE for which a member may apply. It requires
extensive experience, and reflects professional accomplishment and maturity. Only 10% of our more
than 450,000 members have achieved this level.

We are very pleased to have Vandana Bharti join the elite rank of IEEE Senior Members

— both Vandana Bharti and you should be proud of the professional achievements that led to this
recognition. We look forward to additional contributions and successful projects and

discoveries made by or associated with our new Senior Member.

Sincerely,

(]

2024 |IEEE President and CEO

Questions or Comments: Email the Senior Member Team at senior-member@ieee.org
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